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80th Annual Meeting 
Celebrate 80 years of the Nebraska State Employees Credit Union by joining us at our virtual 
annual meeting. As a thank you to members who participate, we will draw the names of four 
lucky winners who will each win a $25 Visa gift card! The decision was made to have the 
meeting virtually for the health and safety of our members and staff. Please see the reverse side 
of the newsletter for information on how to participate.  
  
Volunteers Needed! 
Volunteers keep the Credit Union running! The Nebraska State Employees Credit Union is 
looking for volunteers for the Board of Directors, the Credit Committee, and the Supervisory 
Committee. The Board of Directors meets one evening a month to supervise the affairs, funds, 
and records of the Credit Union. The Supervisory Committee meets one afternoon a month to 
review new loans, accounts, bank reconciliations, and financial statements. The Credit 
Committee meets once a week to review loans in process for approval or denial. No experience 
is required and training will be provided. 
     
Checking Accounts with Free Visa Debit Card, Bill Pay, and Mobile Deposit 
Have you thought about opening a checking account with NSECU? Now is the time to apply! 
We offer a free debit card, free bill pay, and mobile deposit. Contact Hannah or Jenny for more 
information. 
 
Inactive Account Notice 
An inactive account is a share account that has a balance of $250 or less and has had no 
deposits or withdrawals for 12 months. If your account has become inactive, a $3.50 fee will be 
charged each month until the account becomes active. Fee does not apply if you are using 
other credit union services, such as a checking account, credit card, loans, or certificates of 
deposit on that account.  
 
Holiday Closings * Memorial Day- Monday, May 31 *Independence Day- Monday, July 5 (observed)   
 
Nebraska State Employees Credit Union               Phone  (402) 471-2561   
330 S 16th St, Lincoln, NE 68508             Fax      (402) 471-2869   
 
Member Service  Hannah: Customerservice@nsecu.org  (531) 500-3147 
        Jenny:    Jenny@nsecu.org   (531) 500-4003 
 
Loan Officers:     Chris:      Chris@nsecu.org  (531) 500-4021 
        Kevin:     Kevin@nsecu.org  (531) 500-2875    
 
 
         

        Federally insured by the              
National Credit Union Association                        



Annual Meeting Notice 
80th Annual Meeting of the Nebraska State Employees Credit Union 

 
Date and Time: Thursday, May 27, 2021, at 6 pm.  
Meeting will be held via ZOOM* 
 Online: https://zoom.us/j/96563923002  ID: 9656392300 Passcode: 879510 
 Call: 1-312-626-6799 ID: 96563923002 Passcode: 879510 
Pursuant to Article XVI of the by-laws of the Nebraska State Employees Credit Union, the 2021 elections 
to fill vacancies in various offices of the credit union will be as follows: 
 
The Nominating Committee has made the following nominations:  

 
Board of Directors: Four vacancies for three year terms. 

  
 John Shelton  Retired from Nebraska State Patrol; Current Board of Directors Member 

Credit Union member for 37 years 
 Tom Nesbitt  Retired from Nebraska State Patrol; Current Board of Directors Member 

Credit Union member for 39 years 
 Pete Andersen  Retired from Dept of Revenue; Current Board of Directors Member 

Credit Union member for 46 years 
Credit Committee: Two vacancies for three year terms 

 
 Thomas Hoffman Retired from Dept of Revenue; Current Credit Committee Member 
                 Credit Union member for 44 years 
 
Any credit union member who meets the membership requirements may be nominated by the following 
method: Such nominations shall be made by petition not signed by less than 33 members of the credit 
union. Such members must have been members since at least January 1, 2021. The petition shall state 
the name and address of the person being nominated and include a brief statement of the qualifications 
and biographical data similar to that which is listed for other nominees. The petition shall only nominate 
one person for one vacancy, shall be accompanied by a signed certificated that they are agreeable to the 
nomination and will serve if elected. It shall be delivered to the Secretary of the Credit Union no later 
than April 27, 2021. Such delivery may be accomplished by delivering such addressed to the Secretary, 
Nebraska State Employees Credit Union, 330 S 16th, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68508. If at the close of business 
on April 27, 2021, there is more than one person nominated for a position, voting will take place at the 
credit union' s main office (330 S 16th St, Lincoln, NE) during business hours on May 20 through May 27, 
2021. In addition, ballot boxes will be available at the annual meeting in Lincoln. The election will not be 
conducted by ballot box and there will be no nominations from the floor when there is only one 
nominee for each position to be filled. If you would like to vote but are unable to come to the credit 
union or attend the annual meeting, you may receive an absentee ballot by submitting a written request 
to the credit union, which must be received by end of business day on April 27, 2021. Absentee ballots 
will be mailed on or before May 10, 2021, and must be returned by midnight, May 22, 2021 
 
Nebraska State Employees Credit Union 
  
/s/ Cathy Wann 
Cathy Wann, Secretary 


